Dear Parents and Caregivers
School closure on Friday 25 September

Project works on our Science and Technology buildings will require disconnection of all electricity to the school
campus on Friday 25 September. Unfortunately these works cannot be rescheduled without potential further
disruption to the teaching and external examination programme. Therefore, the school will be closed on Friday 25
September.

Year 12 and 13 students will have remote learning opportunities available on that day. Subject teachers will organise
this with each class.

Year 9, 10 and 11 students may have homework set but will not have any Zoom or Google Classroom lessons that
day.

We apologise for the inconvenience and are aware that this day out of school comes on top of time lost earlier in
the term but have no way of keeping the school site open on the 25%.

Nga mihi

Steven Hargreaves
Principal
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